SPACE CENTER ROTARY BOARD MINUTES November 5, 1985

The minutes of 10-15-85 were read and approved.

The board approved Dr. Mark Holcolmb as a new member proposed by Joe Shirley. His classification is Dentist-Oral Surgeon.

Lamar Bowles moved that we give \$150. to the Rotary Rose Parade Float for the Polio Plus Program. The hat will be passed in our general meeting to support this donation. Charles Hardwick seconded the motion and the board approved.

Jim Kennedy reported a new expected net for the Shrimporee to be \$30,000.

Terry Hesson reported a turnout of 50 - 60 people for the pancake breakfast held for Shrimoree donors.

The board placed the bulletin advertising on hold until a specific benificiary can be designated for the funds generated.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jim McNatt